
    We thank the Lord for the privilege Mike has to minister
at Word of Life Argentina. Mike is one of the speakers
during the missions conference on Nov 30 - December 3.  
Please pray for him as he travels to Argentina and then
to Brazil after the Conference.
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Dear Friends & Family,
            Great is the Lord, and greatly to be praised; And His
greatness is unsearchable. - Psalm 145:3
             Last September 25, we started the new school year for
WOLBI Philippines.  Even with a lower than expected number of
students this year, we continue to stay committed to train these
young people in reaching their generation with the Gospel and to
deepen their faith.  
        

           Last September 21 - 30, Mike had the privilege to be
in Vietnam ministering with our team.  The first few days
of the trip were spent in Saigon meeting with ministry
leaders and joining a couple of the different outreaches.  
One of the outreaches of WOL Vietnam is a weekly English
Club which invites college age young people for
conversational English.  This has become a great
opportunity for gospel conversations.  During the last
several days of the trip, Mike traveled to Hanoi to meet
with ministry leaders and conduct Youth Ministry Training
with church leaders.   The leaders are very eager for
Word of Life to finish translating our Youth Ministry
Curriculum and Leadership Training Materials.  Lord
willing we will see a great ministry among the
Vietnamese churches in the near future.

Pray for safe travel for more than 230 people flying in
from different countries.
Pray for good weather, good health and protection for
everyone.
Pray for this retreat to be an encouragement to our
team.
Pray for our Indo-Pacific Team as we continue to
further the Gospel in this part of the world.

Upcoming Indo-Pacific Regional Retreat
           On November 13 - 17 we have the privilege of
hosting 15 countries for our Indo-Pacific Regional Retreat.
We appreciate all your prayers as we gather together. 

              With God’s blessing and through your partnership and
investment, the ministry continues to expand and move
forward reaching youth with the Gospel.  
             Thank you for your faithful prayers and generosity.  
God is using YOU to make a difference!

                                    Serving the Lord with you,
                                          Mike, Pretty, JM & Hannah


